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important dates
	� City Council Meetings 

3rd Wednesday of Every Month at 
6:00 PM in the Council Chambers

	� Planning Commission Meetings 
4th Monday of Every Month  
at 6:00 PM in the Council Chambers

	� Downtown Development 
Authority Meetings 
1st Monday of Every Month  
at 6:00 PM in the Council Chambers

You’re Invited to Celebrate  
Hancock’s Mid-Winter Festival. 

(Click the QR Code above for full schedule)

The City of Hancock would like to remind all property owners about the laws 
related to snow removal this winter.

Tips ‘n Hints Keep fire hydrants clear of snow. Don’t over do it and take your 
time shoveling snow from your drive way. Drive slow on ice and snow.

•The 2024 Master Plan Update draft is 
available for public review and comment  
until February 22nd. 

•The 2024-2028 City of Hancock  
Recreation Plan draft is available for  
public review and comment. The Hancock 
City Council will conduct a public hearing 
at 6 pm on January 17, 2024, at the  
Hancock City Hall.

•Written comments can be submitted via 
email to Mary Babcock at manager@
cityofhancock.net or mailed to, City of 
Hancock, 399 Quincy St., Hancock, MI 
49930.  

•Printed copies of the drafts are available 
for review at the Hancock City Hall or  
at www.cityofhancock.com.

Snow removal Reminder

Public input requested
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•Keep sidewalks clear of  
snow for pedestrian safety

•Keep intersections clear of snow for 
vehicle safety

•Do not plow snow into the streets 
•The City of Hancock will issue tickets 

for code violations.

Click on the QR Code above for 
more information regarding the State 
of Michigan vehicle code. We hope 
this information is helpful about snow 
plowing. Don’t hesitate to reach out to 
the City of Hancock if you have any 
questions at 906-482-2720.



Happening in hancock

a friendly reminder
Winter Taxes are due February 14th, 2024. Any unpaid taxes will be sent  
to the county as delinquent on March 1, 2024.

Sledding Party Join us for a Community Sledding Party at Quincy 
Green on Saturday, January 20th, from 2 - 4 pm.

WinterFest Saturday, February 3rd  from 11 am - 1 pm, Glad Tidings  
Assembly of God Church at 601 Ingot Street.

Skating Party You’re invited to a Community Skating Party at Laurn 
Grove on Saturday, February 17th,  from 2 - 4 pm.

Barneløpet Keweenaw Nordic Ski Club invites you to Barneløpet  
(Norwegian for kid’s race) at Maasto Hihto on Saturday, February 11th.

EASTER EGG HUNT Visit the Easter Bunny on Quincy Green and Hunt  
for your Easter Egg on Saturday, March 30th.

•Michigan’s primary election  
is set to take place on Tuesday,  
February 27, 2024.

•All citizens of Hancock will now 
vote at one polling location at 
Lakeview Manor in Hancock.

•Early Voting will occur for nine 
(9) days prior to any federal and 
state election at the Houghton 
City Center at 616 Shelden Ave 
in Houghton from 8 am to 4 pm 
each day.

High School Boys Hockey Click on 
the QR code to follow our Bulldogs to 
victory this hockey season.

Open Skating at the HoCo  
Wednesdays: Noon - 2:30 pm 
Fridays: 6:45 - 8 pm 
Sundays: 5:45 - 7 pm 
If you’d like to rent ice time please 
email arena@cityofhancock.net.
The Annual Pigs ‘N Heat  
Hockey Game Fundraiser The 
Copper Country Police and Fire  
Relief Fund, Inc. annual event will be 
held at MTU’s Student Development 
Complex on Friday, February 16  
at 4 pm.
The Copper Country Old Timers 
Hockey League’s Tournament will be 
from March 14th through the 17th.

ELECTIONS NEWS

Center ice
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volunteer corner

Do you want to get involved in your community or have a great idea? Email 
dda@cityofhancock.net or Call 906-482-2720. Thank you from the City of Hancock!

Thank you to those who answered  
the call to help the City of Hancock have 
fun and safe events in 2023. Here are 
more opportunities for you to give back 
to our community ...
• Heikinpäivä (01/27/24)
• Barneløpet (02/11/24)
• Easter Egg Hunt (03/30/24)
Get on a City of Hancock Committee
• Planning Committee
• History Museum Committee
• Downtown Development Authority (DDA)
• Recreation Committee
This is how we get things done – 
through community efforts like this. 

Heikinpäivä 2024 Needs You

Quincy Green Sledding Hill Easter Egg Hunt Quincy Green


